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January 27, 2020  
 
 
Senior Tribunal Officer, Secretariat 
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission 
280 Slater Street, P.O. Box 1046, Station B 
Ottawa, Ontario K1P 5S9    
 
Sent by email cnsc.interventions.ccsn@canada.ca  
 
 
To whom it may concern,  
 
I wish to submit an intervention to the CNSC regarding the application for license renewal of 
the BWXT Technologies uranium processing plant at 1025 Lansdowne Ave (which I will refer to 
as BWXT from now on).  
 
I am the mother of 2 young girls who lives just 150 metres away from BWXT.  
 
I would first like to apologize for the structure of my letter and for the late timing of 
submission. My timing, however, does not speak to my level of concern.  
 
I have several questions for BWXT and CNSC that have not been answered in previous 
community meetings that I wish to be addressed at the hearing:  
 

- Why is BWXT able to self-report their own emission levels? Where is the independent 
third party overseeing these things?  

- What is the worst-case scenario? We need detailed scenarios to ensure all angles have 
been considered.  

- How will the community be notified in the event of an “accident?” What is BWXT doing 
to keep my girls safe?  

 
I don’t feel that the community has been sufficiently notified of this hearing process, of what 
BWXT does and, above all, what we as community members are to do in the event of a disaster.  
 
My family depends on BWXT’s careful consideration of those in the community, and thus far, I 
do not feel they have been open, honest and active participants in public safety. For these 
reasons, I feel that their license should not be renewed.  
 
I wish to attend the hearing on March 2-3 and present my concerns to the board orally.  
 
Sincerely,  
Julia Tuer  
 


